Subject: Space House,Kemble St. ref 2773

N.2,Peabody Buildings,Wild Street, WC2B 4BX.

Dear Sir,

I have just been made aware that there are proposals to have a late license for events and early hours
servicing for Space House.

I strongly object to this as I live directly opposite with my two children , one of whom is severely disabled.
The hours suggested are unacceptable in a residential area.

We will be holding a residents meeting as many others are now finding out about this and are not happy.

I find the proposals set out by The Covent Garden Community Association to be more reasonable.

Yours faithfully,

Margaret Houston.



Dear Sir/Madam

Hope this email finds you well.

We would like to let you know that as tenants of Wild at, we object your Space house refurbishment project.
Thanks.

Kind regards
X MENG

8/C, Peabody, Wild ST.



